
Urgent Fundraising Appeal for Rectory 
Boiler Replacement 

 
 
This is to inform you about an urgent 
issue concerning the rectory boiler. 
Recently, the boiler pump broke down, 
and we had to replace the circulating 
pump and cover the installation costs, 
amounting to $4,226.20. Given that the 
rectory boiler dates back to 1938, it is 

imperative that we start fundraising for a complete replacement 
before it fails entirely. The estimated cost for a new boiler is 
approximately $50,000 plus.  

We are reaching out to our community for support in this 
critical time. Your generous contributions will help ensure that 
we can maintain a warm and safe environment. Any amount 
you can donate will be greatly appreciated.  

Thank you for your continued support and generosity. 

 


